
 

16 May 2018 

 

To all Healthcare Providers and Colleagues 

Windhoek 

 

Dear Healthcare Providers and Colleagues 

 

AFTER-HOUR SERVICES - GP CARE 

 

It is with regret that GP Care After-hours Doctors practice hereby advises all Healthcare Providers 

and Colleagues of its intention to cease operations with effect from 4 June 2018.  

 

We thank all Colleagues in supporting GP Care since 2007 and request that after-hours patients be 

referred to alternative practices. 

 

Yours faithfully  
JH Venter - Managing director / Paramount Healthcare Center 

On behalf of GP Care 

 


